
Dear Friends,
Happy Monday! This weekend I found myself still reflecting on the moments that we had in Chapel on Friday! What an 
incredible time to come together for prayer and intercession! If you have a praise report or prayer request that you 
would like to share with us feel free to email me at CampusMinistries@northwestu.edu or text the prayer team at 
206.286.4656.

TODAY 10:40AM & 7PM | Today we will be on a one-chapel schedule to have our Choralons Live Recording during our 
10:40 Chapel. Then instead of Pursuit that night, invite your friends and family as Choralons perform their entire set for 
a second Live Recording starting at 7PM. You do not want to miss this!!
Wednesday | Our first round of Senior Speakers will be representing their departments.
Friday | Dr. Castleberry will be sharing a word with us.

Scripture Focus of the Week
"Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest. Take my yoke upon you and learn from 
me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and you will find rest for your souls. For my yoke is easy and my burden is 
light." -  Matthew 11:28-30

Embargo Events
We have the honor of hosting a woman who has come out of the sex industry and gone through the Genesis Project 
program on campus tomorrow at 7 pm in Millard 101. You will be able to hear her powerful story and then 
on March 29th, everyone will meet in Perks Lounge at 1 pm to volunteer for the Genesis Project in SeaTac. Plan to be 
back to NU around 7 and bring a few dollars for dinner on the way.

Offering
Wednesday before break we brought in $384 bringing our total this semester to $2940. We have $4060 left towards 
our $7000 semester goal. If you would like to give towards our goal, we have an online giving option available as well at 
https://apply.northwestu.edu/give/students-in-service/. This is a great opportunity for you to give if you are unable to 
be in chapel, or if you aren't one to carry cash!

Have a great week! 
Pastor Phil
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